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25 April 2025  

Dear parents and carers, 

Class organisation September 2025 

I am writing to inform you of changes to our class structure for the next academic year. As we are a small 

primary school, our class organisation is dependent on the size of the cohorts as they move through the 

school.  In September we are going to adjust our classes, in order to be able to utilise staff most effectively 

and deliver the best curriculum.  

Class 1 will be a focused Reception and Year 1 class led by Elly and Tracy. Over the summer we are also 

having a building project completed, to extend the size of our Class 1 area, to allow for a quiet writing and 

reading area. 

Class 2 will be Years 2, 3 & 4 with Mary. 

Class 3 will be Years 5 & 6 with myself taking the main teaching duties. 

In this way, each of the classes continues to be a manageable size for mixed age teaching and the children 

can receive the best support we are able to offer.  

I appreciate you may have a number of questions and please do come a speak to me about them. However, 

I can assure you, in organising our classes in this way, we are enabling a small village primary school to 

continue to thrive and offer a really balanced and broad curriculum for all. 

Yours truly,  

  

Gyles Longhurst 
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